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It is understood that a member of the Final Year presented a bill to the

year for damage to clothing of the nether extremities in a mix-up over said

mnember's right to cail a certain secondary growth on the upper lip by the dis-

tinction of "moustache." The bill was considered exhorbitant by the meeting

and was promptly turned down. It has flot been ascertaincd whether the gar-

ment will undergo replacement fibrosis or hawk-shop degeneration.

The Fussers' Club is making itS influence more widely felt each weak.

Mr. G. L. Irwin entertained the club at a "«moist raie" dînner on Saturday

night. A tymipanitic discussion took place as to the relation of fussing to

work, and the opportunities which it offered for research in human nature.

T HE municipal council of Paris,
France, is adopting a rather

nove1 method of teaching the chul-
ducat ___ dren historical facts. It is passing a

bilrequiring that hîstorical significance and dates of events

shahl be added to the street name-signs. Practicaily every

important street in the city is named in honor -of some famous man

or battie. For exampie ýone street named after President Lin-

coin wiii hereafter be marked thus,-"Rue Lincoln, famous president of

United States, 1809-1865."
Such a scheme wouid add greatly to the historic înterest of our own City

of Kingston, There are many names commemorated here that every one

shouid know. The streets "Johnson" and "William" were named after two

great generals who took an active part in the struggle between Engiand and

France, when Canada became a British col'ony, in which Kingston was a

prorniinent post, and yet very f ew are even aware of the fact.

Upon entering the class-room last Friday morning, one's curiosity was at

once aroused by the appearance of several members of the class. S'omne wore

scars, other limped, while ail rubbed sadly at their eyes. On digging deeper

we found these youths had been induiging in a toboggan siidc on the fort hili

the previons evening. As the correspondent was not fortunate enough to be

present he cannot report in any detail the proceedings, but can onIy judge

that they mnust have imbibed rather freely in "Grimim" roils. One youth re-

rnarked that he was endeavoring to cultivate his interest in out-door sport as

he night want a scholarship somne day.

Dean Ellis spent the week end in Toronto interviewing the Department

of Education. We mnay look for many interesting changes in the Facuity for

another year and no doubt our Dean wiil give a good accouint of himseif when

the new course is modelled.
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